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Flood debris burning season closes May 31 
 
 

SAN FRANCISCO - The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is 
announcing the close of the permissible burn season for flood debris within the 
Bay Area effective Saturday, May 31, 2008. 

 
Set for the purpose of removing wood and vegetation debris deposited by 
floodwaters, flood debris fires can only take place on a burn day as determined 
by the Air District.  
 
For additional information about flood debris requirements at the Air District, 
please call Air Quality Specialist Janet Simon at (415) 749-4780. 
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the public agency that regulates 
stationary sources of air pollution in the nine Bay Area counties.  For more 
information, visit www.baaqmd.gov.  
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